
Good Evening Rosemont Families,
We hope you had a relaxing weekend. As a reminder, there is no school tomorrow, Monday, May 27. 
This week’s RES Community Connection features several important messages.

CALENDAR UPDATES
Monday, May 27- Holiday- Memorial Day- NO SCHOOL for Students and Staff
Thursday, May 30- 5th Grade Class Photo
Friday, June 7- Field Day for Students in Grades 3-5
Monday. June 10- Field Day for Students in Grades K-2

REGISTER NOW! 2024 FREE ELO IN- PERSON SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION
Last few weeks to REGISTER! This summer RES will be offering FREE in- person summer school to 
ALL rising kindergarten through fifth grade students from July 8 to August 2. Registration will begin 
on Monday, April 16 via ParentVue. If you need support with registering your student please contact 
our summer school secretary, Franchesca Mateo by contacting the front office or through email at 
franchesca_e_mateo@mcpsmd.org

GRADE 5 CLASS PHOTO- MAY 30
All Grade 5 students will be taking their class photo on Thursday, May 30. This photo is a great 
keepsake for all of our grade 5 students heading to middle school. Each photo will cost $20. Cash or 
check accepted.

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
Rosemont ES Field Days are coming!!  Field Days 2024 will be Friday, June 7 (3rd-5th grades) and 
Monday, June 10 (K-2nd grade. Both PE teachers will arrive around 6:15 a.m. each day to begin 
setting up the 20 stations.  We would like to invite parents to come help with set-up or come a little 
later to help "run" a station. Please email Dr. Staveley directly at David_E_Staveley@mspsmd.org  if 
you would like to volunteer to help out.  Any and all help is greatly appreciated.

2024 SPRING BAND AND CHORUS CONCERT
The spring concert for students in instrumental music and chorus will be held on Wednesday, June 5 
at 7:00 p.m. Come out to see and hear all of the hard work our students have accomplished this year! 
Students participating in the concert, please arrive at 6:15 p.m. All are welcome! We hope to see you 
there.

GRADE 5 PROMOTION CEREMONY
Help us celebrate our current fifth graders moving on to middle school at our in person promotion 
ceremony on Tuesday, June 11 at 10:30 am at Gaithersburg High School. STUDENTS WILL NEED A 
RIDE TO GAITHERSBURG HIGH. There will be no transportation from Rosemont Elementary. All 
friends and families are welcome! We hope to see you there!

RES SPIRITWEAR STORE



Last few weeks to order for this school year! Order your RES spirit wear now before the school year 
ends! Happy shopping! https://rosemontspiritwear.com/

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!

https://rosemontspiritwear.com/

